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The Inn of Southern Arizona E-blast

Dear Friends of The Inn of Southern Arizona,

Our Board and Director have been working on various tasks as we prepare to reopen the
shelter. For example, we’re updating our webpage, streamlining the volunteer registration
process, and creating a link to easily sign up to receive communications from The Inn,
These new processes will help with clarity and consistency moving forward.

For volunteers, we ask each of you to fill out our new volunteer registration form, even if
you have registered through one of our old forms. We truly appreciate you taking the time
to do so. The form can also be found on our website, www,theinnofsa,org

Below you will find information to highlight a few ways to get involved. If any of these
opportunities speak to you, please let me know. We would love to get you connected.

Donation Team:

» Working at our donation location to inventory and organize new donations.
* Prep containers with items needed to replenish at the shelter site.
« Transporting items from the donation location to the shelter site.

Food Team:

» Picking up orders from a store to deliver to the shelter site or to the location where
meals are being made.

« Participating with a group to prepare and package meals to be frozen and brought to
the shelter site.

« Sign up for a meal shift at the shelter to serve and clean up after a meal.

Laundry Team:



¢ Picking up laundry containers (mostly sheets & towels) from the shelter site to wash,
dry, fold, & return.

Special request: At times, we receive large donations consisting of many pallets of boxes.
In these times, we need volunteers to come and help unload the boxes, and move them
downstairs to our basement storage space. If this is a task that you or anyone you know

would have the gusto to help with, please let me know. We are expecting a shipment of
hygiene kits soon!

Sincerely,

Gretchen Lopez
Director, The Inn of Southern Arizona
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